THE GEORGIAN— a special kind of apartment hotel—beautifully appointed and convenient to everything you'd care to be convenient to!

Arrange for Fall leases now!

Did you know that this most comprehensive service is available for guests of THE GEOR-GIAN?

Catering Department
Fountain Breakfast
Main Dining Room for
Luncheon and Dinner.
Private Dining Room
for Functions and
Meetings.

Valencian Ballroom for Banquets and Assemblies.

Arcade Shops
Cigars, Cigarettes and
Accessories.

Newspapers and Periodicals. Attractive Assortment of Candies.

Novelties and Souvenirs.

Personal Service
Barber shop.
Beauty Parlor.
Guest Laundry.
Valet Department.

Miscellaneous
Telegraph Service.
Autos and Taxis.
Railroad Transportation.

Steamship Tours. Highway Information.



The Georgian

"An Address of Distinction"

Davis at Hinman—Greenleaf 4100

Byrnes Travel Service in the Lobby

Copeland Manor Country Estates Libertyville, Illinois

With a 21-cent fare on a monthly basis and other rates proportionately low, and with Chicago train service of less than one hour, Libertyville is today a suburb of Chicago.

It is as near Chicago today as Evanston, Wilmette and Winnetka were a few years ago, and every day is growing nearer.

Think of it, we can sell class A Residential lots in the above subdivision for as low as \$950, Class B Residential lots for as low as \$1450, and Business lots for as low as \$150 a front foot.

copeland Manor is not only a part of the Village of Libertyville, it is only two blocks from the main North Shore Station—It is Libertyville, and promises to be what Kenilworth is to Wilmette, what Winnetka Heights is to Winnetka, and what Skokie Heights is to Glencoe, speaking in our own real estate language.

Call at our offices for full information on plats, prices, etc., regarding the remarkable investments made available in the above subdivision.

HEINSEN REALTY CO.

Exclusive North Shore Agents

Wilmette Office 421 Fourth St. Phone Wilmette 2760 Winnetka Office 720 Elm St. Phone Winnetka 254

Expect Big Enrollment at Tom's Tank Classes

A record enrollment is expected in the summer swimming school to be conducted by Coach Tom Robinson of Northwestern university. Hundreds of applications and inquiries have been received by Mr. Robinson during the last few weeks. Registration in the classes will open today and continue through Saturday.

The classes are open to men, women and children. Special classes for all ages are on the schedule. Most of the men's classes will be in the evening. Children who measure 36 inches to their chin are eligible to enter classes.

Special classes in life saving are to be a feature of the course this summer. In his work Coach Robinson will be assisted by Bonita Klein and Walter Colbath. Miss Klein has been assistant to Coach Robinson for several years and Mr. Colbath, who is national collegiate fancy diving champion, is well prepared to give instruction to members.

Classes will continue each day until August 13 when a big water carnival will be staged in which all members will take part. The summer course has been conducted by Mr. Robinson for a number of years, during which hundreds of men, women and children have learned to swim.

Mr. and Mrs. T. G. Kus and family of 1158 Hamptondale avenue, Hubbard Woods, left Saturday to spend the summer on the C. C. Maas estate on upper Nemahbin lake, at Nashota, Wis. They will return in September.

Mrs. Harry C. Watts of 434 Elder lane returned with her children Sunday morning from their home in California, after having passed six months there.



In Hotter Weather More Milk

As the mercury rises, parents should be increasingly careful as to their children's food. Heavy, fatty foods should be avoided. The children should drink plenty of milk.



ENROLL AT COLLEGE

Two Hundred Students From U. S. and Canada at National College Summer School

Two hundred teachers, supervisors, parents, and undergraduate students from the United States and Canada have enrolled for the summer session of the National Kindergarten and Elementary college, which opened on Monday. Many of the students are graduates of the college who have returned for additional courses, and the percentage of graduates of other colleges and universities is also high.

The series of lectures on "Experiments in Education" was opened on Monday by Dr. John J. B. Morgan, director of the Northwestern University Psychological clinic, who has a particularly interesting outline of the work which is carried on by this clinic.

In a brief introduction to the mental hygiene movement, Dr. Morgan explained that the main object of the movement is to prevent people from having mental difficulties, just as we try to prevent them from having physical difficulties. "Most of the queer attitudes and emotional responses exhibited by children may be traced, not to biological inheritance, but to the teaching of mothers, and others with whom they have come in contact. People are not just queer. They are queer because some one has taught them to be. They can unlearn what they have learned, and you can help them."

"If we are to have any mental hygiene at all it must be in connection with the school," said Dr. Morgan. "At present we have to have clinics because teachers are not trained to handle these problems, but before long, courses in this work will be added to the curriculum of every teacher training institution."

Dr. Morgan explained that one of the first things necessary in the work with children who are making unusual or queer emotional responses, is to gain the confidence of the child and be willing to listen to what he has to tell you, without trying to plant your own thought in place of his. Patience and a sympathetic understanding of the child are essential and when the trouble at the root of the difficulty has been discovered, some means of over-

coming it must be worked out.

"When you get a queer child do not simply say, 'Oh well, it's the mother's fault'. The child you get in the elementary grades is still so plastic that you can modify his attitudes and emotional responses and make them what you will. You have to take what the parents send you, and if you make a failure of it you, and not the parents, are to blame. Teaching is building personality, not merely teaching arithmetic and reading. It consists in getting the attitude and emotion toward life which will help you fit into your job and into life, and the earlier you start in this particular field the easier task you have."

ANNOUNCE LEASES

Hokanson & Jenks, Inc., 513 Davis street, Evanston, report the following commercial leases: to Teddy's Shoe Stores, the store at 815 Davis street, Evanston, for five years beginning Iune 15, 1927. To Louis and Eva Grondek, doing business as the Evelyn Shop, specializing in ladies' ready-to-wear, the store at 815½ Davis street, Evanston, for a term of years beginning July 15, 1927.

Mrs. J. H. Barnes of 238 Poplar street entertained eight guests Tuesday. Luncheon was served, followed by bridge.

Merritt Nicholls, son of Mr. and Mrs. William Nicholls of 660 Pine street, has returned from the Lake Forest academy.